
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

 

This is a suggested sequence of learning aligned with our schools curriculum provision. 

Please attempt to complete elements of the suggested learning that are possible in your home context. 

Moving through teaching and learning sequences at a pace that you and your child can manage.  

Please feel free to adapt the ways of learning to accommodate the learning style of your child, the 

resources available in your home and the amount of time you have available to supervise learning. 

You are welcome to supplement the program with other skill reinforcement such as journal writing and 

shared reading.  

Support from your child’s teacher will also occur via a communication method that they have chosen to 

use.   

A glossary of terms is available in the Supporting Resource section to define terms in the suggested 

learning sequence if you are unsure. 

Most importantly enjoy this opportunity to learn alongside your child, keeping interactions warm and 

positive. Delivery of the suggested learning can be flexible and broken into manageable chunks each day 

to allow for breaks, wellbeing and other valuable interactions. 

This pack contains only English activities. Over time we will supply your child with other curriculum 

areas. In the meantime, please have your child practice some of the number facts they have been 

learning. Prep – Making numbers to 10 in different ways, Y1&2 Addition and subtraction facts, Y3&4 

Simple multiplication facts, Y5&6 Multiplication and division facts. 

If you or your child is experiencing concerns or difficulties about any of the work contained in this pack 

please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

Collection of future materials will occur outside the hall on Fridays, between 2-3pm, in Weeks 2, 4, 6, 8 

and 10 or until school resumes in its normal manner.  

Thanking you in advance for assisting your child to maintain their learning at home during this 
unprecedented time in history, 
 
Sally Donohue  
Deputy Principal. 
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